Mid-Valley Genealogical Society

11 June 1983

The June meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society was called to order by President Beard. The minutes of the May meeting were read and approved. The treasurer reported a balance in the General Fund of \$475.83 and a Petty Cash balance of \$17.56.

During our meeting, Mabelle Martsching announced that she had received quieries regarding Jacob and Joseph Sears and requested information should the membership know anything of this family.

Velma Parsons announced that there was a census microfilm program available on a rental basis. This included the 1790 census and sounder. After consideration, the membership decided that our group was too small to undertake a project like this. Historian, Ginny Noeye, volunteered to put this knformation in a notebook entitled, "HOTLINE NOTEBOOK" for future reference.

Audrey Broadley turned in a check for \$7.26 from Flavor-Pak and Santiam label collections. This is an on-going money raising project for our group and we were encouraged to continue to save labels.

Elizabeth Akin moved that no formal meeting be held during July and August but that the facility be open and available for use of the library for research purposes on the second Saturday of the month. This was seconded.

Rebecca Kiger, our Program Chairman, announced that member, Valerie Nichols, would present a program on the process of doing brass rubbings and rubbings from gravestones.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

martin 711. march

Martha M. Marsh, Secretary